
May 3, 2024 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Olympic Medical Center Telehealth Expansion project in fiscal 

year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Clallam County Public Hospital 

District 2 (dba Olympic Medical Center). The funding would be used for the expansion of core 

telehealth services to rural and remote populations in Clallam County and expand access for 

patients needing nephrology and cardiology support. 

 

This project has a Federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Section 2331 of the 

Food, Agriculture, Conservation, and Trade Act of 1990, 7 U.S. Code section 950aaa. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Derek Kilmer 

Member of Congress  

 


